Dear Utah department of Transportation:

I am writing this letter to support the development of trials in Sanpete County. This trial system is needed to link our communities together. Without these trails our citizens and especially our youth are in danger as they ride bikes from one town to the next. There are also many health benefits that could come from a trail system connecting our towns. Once such activity would be our Temple to Temple run. It is exactly ten Kilometers. We appreciate your consideration for the Sanpete trail system. This would go a long way for the state's trail infrastructure.

Sincerely,

Luke Rowley Manti City

Recreation Director